Dyted Diners Newstetter for Fiebruary 2025

DPhhone the PBooking Secrelary, o John Lowis-Tanster, on 07964 775006
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Dear Diner,

Reminder:

Sunday 26th January: The first of the end of the month Sunday lunches for 2025 will be at
Charlie’s in Reynalton. Full details can be found in the listing in the new year. Phone John
as soon as possible if you want to come.

Event: New York Met: Aida (Verdi). It will be shown at The Torch Theatre at Milford Haven on Wednesday 29th
January at 6:00 p.m. It is in the Studio, and when I last looked, I could not see any more unbooked seats, but you
may be lucky if there any returned tickets . Food before the performance will be available; we have a table booked
for 4:00 p.m. Lunchtime menu because of the 6:00 p.m. start.

This is a list of events to look forward to in February 2025:

Sunday 2nd February: The second of the early month Winter Sunday lunches will be held
at Trefloyne Manor in Penally. Full details are available in the 2025 Dates and Venues page
on the website, but it is already known to many of you. Please phone John as soon as possible
to let him know if you want to come.

Wednesday 12th February: The midweek dinner will be held at The Angel in Narberth.
We have had good meals here. You may be able to park outside, but the town’s main car park
is just two left turns away and parking is free after 7:00 p.m. Full details as usual on the 2025
Dates and Venues page. Phone John as soon as possible if you want to come.

Sunday 23rd February: The end of the month Sunday lunch is at The New Inn, Amroth.
This venue is susceptible to bad weather, but it is easier to park there out of season. Full
details are on the Dates and Venues page. Phone John as soon as possible if you want to
come.

Event: RB: Swan Lake (Tchaikovsky). This is the Liam Scarlett production. Thursday 27th February. Let Philip or
John know as soon as possible if you are interested.

Event: RB: Romeo & Juliet (Prokofiev). This is the Kenneth MacMillan production with the fabulous sword fights. It
will be at Vue in Carmarthen, Thursday 20th March. It is magnificent. Phone John or Philip as soon as possible if

you want to come.
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